Dear SirfMadam,

It has come to my attention that there are plans to refurbish Space house and that permission for
a late license has been submitted.

| am a resident and my bedroom looks out onto Wild Street. | have lived here since 2004 and
although it is in the centre of town, it is quiet and undisturbed except for occasional drunk people
walking down wild street and noises form the car park early in the morning. If there were to be a
late licence, the likelihood is that many more loud drunken people would make noice outside our
block on the Wild Street side which would make it impossible to sleep. | strongly object to this
being given the go ahead and would be grateful if you would provide me with more information.

Regards,

Justine Hutchins
10M Wild Street



Dear Sirs
T write to object most strongly against the planned refurbishment of the basement and ground floor due to
take place at Space House, Wild Street.

ground floor of the Peabody Estate opposite Space House.
The prospect of the proposed refurbishment involving market, cafe and late night entertainment and all the
noise and extra traffic it would entail is quite frightening. It would make me very nervous especially at
night. There are already many pubs and entertainment places in the local area and the traffic can be very
heavy.

I would therefore ask you on behalf of myself and all the other tenants whose lives would spoilt and affected
to reconsider the proposal and reject the planning application as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully
Mrs Jean Doran

2M Peabody Estate
Wild Street

London WC2B 4BS



